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            11th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Calderdale Junior Warden Programme – commencing Monday 22nd April 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our Year 5 children have been chosen to take part in the 
Calderdale Junior Warden Programme this year. 
 
The programme consists of a series of sessions led by Community Wardens. The purpose is to 
engage and involve students in helping to improve and clean up the environment and to improve 
their community’s quality of life. Please see the attached sheet which provides more information 
about the scheme. The entire programme is completed within school time. 
 
Together with the Community Warden, myself and Mrs Bromley will accompany the class on their 
first session; a walk around the village conducting a visual audit on Monday 22nd April 
(afternoon). 
 
It would help us greatly if one or two parent/carer volunteers could join us on the walk. We will 
start at 1.20pm and expect to return to class approximately 2.30pm. If you are able to help, please 
email the office admin@barkisland.calderdale.sch.uk. Thank you. 
 
Further sessions have not yet been booked but will take place during the Summer term. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to widen their understanding of community and to 
identify ways that they can help to support the area in which they live. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the scheme, please contact me via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Wilde 
Year 5 Teacher and Deputy Head 
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